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CONTINUING AIRWORTHINESS  
MANAGEMENT OFFICE MEMO 

TO:  
RMPAOF, B300 Engineering team 
and CAMO department. 

FROM: Technical Publication 

CC: GAM Engineering Manager DATE: 23.03.2021 

REFERENCE NO.: CAMO/MEMO/2021/10 

 
Dear all, 
 
This official announcement is for B300 fleet (specifically for avionics team). Please be informed that 
version 153 of T2CAS/TAWS+ database from ACSS have been delayed as per announcement below for 
some reason.  

 

 
 
 
Thank you and stay safe! 
 

 
 
NUR NABILLA BT. MOHD HASNAN 
TECHNICAL PUBLICATION,  
CAMO DEPARTMENT, 
GALAXY AEROSPACE (M) SDN. BHD. 


